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D.,A;SP 19 July 2019

by working together

Dear Parents

End of School Year

As we are coming towards the end of our school year I would like thank everyone for
their support to St Mary’s throughout the year and to confirm our arrangements for our
Autumn Term in September.
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q_@m Kidszone will reopen for the breakfast session on our first day back, Wednesday 4
| ¢ September.

Children moving into Year 3

— If your child is moving to Year 3 in September, please note that they are no longer
supplied with a snack in school as they have been in Reception through to Year 2. Please

send your child in each day with a healthy fruit or veg snack that they can have during

the morning i.e. apple, satsuma, banana, cut up sweet peppers, cucumber, tomatoes, etc.
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For dropping your child off in the morning, please go through the black gate by the Year
1 classroom, go round the back of the Year 2 classroom and Year 3 and 4 go into school

through their cloakroom door.

For collecting your child at the end of the school day, parents go through the wooden gate
onto the playground round by the swimming pool. Children are then collected from the
playground at the back of the Year 3 classroom.

Please also note that from Year 3 onwards hot lunches are paid for by families unless a
pupil is entitled to continued Free School Meals. These are paid for via the Local Food
Links ordering website.

Hot Lunches

The hot lunch menu for September is now live so you are now able to order lunches for
September onwards. Please note that the menu always runs for the half term period plus
the first week back after a school break i.e. this menu will run up to and including the
week 4" November,

Please ensure, if you would like hot lunches for your child, to book these at least a week
before the new term starts.

T:\Admin Office\Parents\2018-19\All Classes\Letter re end of term July 2019.docx



Good Luck to our Year 4s

We had a lovely Leaver’s Assembly this morning, we wish our Year 4 pupils the very
best in moving onto Middle School, they have made us very proud at St Mary’s and we
know that they will do well in the future.

September 2019

We look forward to welcoming back all our other pupils in September who will be moving
up a Year, we will be starting back at St Mary’s on Wednesday 4™ September.

Many thanks again to all the parents and families who support St Mary’s, especially those
involved with various events during the year, the PTA, Lifeguards, Forest School helpers,
school trip helpers, etc. Your support and help is very much appreciated.

Enjoy your summer breaks.

Yours Sincerely

b e

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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